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Comments: I support the proposed directives to the extent that they will minimize permanent installations on

federal wilderness lands.  These lands face increasing pressure every year from recreation seekers, making it

more difficult to maintain wilderness values.  I suggest federal directives reflect the ethos of the Pacific Crest Trail

Association for its users:  Leave no trace.  These lands should have special protections, especially as demand

for outdoor recreation increases.


